
 

 

Ref  JP/KJO/RMO 
 
9th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Key Stage 3 Schools Concert 
 at The Halls on Tuesday 6th February 2024 

 
I am delighted to inform you that your child has expressed an interest to take part in a visit to experience the 
joy of a live orchestral performance in the city’s largest cultural venue, The Halls, Wolverhampton. 
 
The purpose of the visit is to support the new national plan for music to ensure pupils are offered the regular 
chance to experience live music as an audience member at least once a year through Key  
Stage 2.  The concert will outline the development of orchestral music through the years, performed by 
Wolverhampton Symphony Orchestra and young musicians from Wolverhampton Youth Orchestra. 
The visit will include a one-hour concert, without an interval.  Therefore, pupils will not be able to eat lunch at 
the venue but will have the opportunity when returning to school. 
 
The trip is free of charge.  Your child will be accompanied by school staff during the visit and will be required to 
wear school uniform. 
 
Date:  Tuesday 6th February 2024 
 
Return time:  1:00pm 
 
In order for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the Permission Slip below and return it to 
reception by Tuesday 30th January 2024 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Key Stage 3 Schools Concert at The Halls on Tuesday 6th February 2024 
Permission Slip 

 

Name of Pupil:  ...................................................................................................     Form:  ......................... 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the Key Stage Schools Concert at The Halls, Wolverhampton on 
Tuesday 6th February 2024. 
 

 I enclose a copy of the completed Consent and Emergency Contact Form. 
 

Parent/Carer's Signature:  ....................................................................................  Date:  .......................... 
 

Please return Permission Slip to reception for the attention of Miss K Jones (Director of Performing Arts). 


